
June 7, 2017 

 

 A bid opening for Ellis Drive Pump Station improvements for Master Water 

Improvement Area the took place on Wednesday, June 7, 2017, at 10:00 a.m. in the Town Hall, 

300 Gleed Avenue, East Aurora, New York. 

 

Daniel Kolkman, representing GHD, engineers for the project, and Martha Librock, Town Clerk, 

opened and recorded the bids.  Also present were representatives from several of the firms that 

submitted bids.  

 

The sealed bid envelopes were opened in no particular order and the results, which were read 

aloud, are as follows: 

 

Bidder Total Amount of Bid 

Nicholas Long & Moore $309,200.00 

STC Construction, Inc. $358,200.00 

Kandey Company $304,986.00 

Mar-Wal Construction Co. $342,000.00 

H&K Services, Inc. $364,300.00 

 

The bids will be reviewed by the engineers and Town Attorney for responsiveness and a 

recommendation made to the Town Board as to the lowest responsible bid. 

 

 

 

Martha L. Librock 

Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


